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Seminole Ridge Community High School Mission: to engage all students in a superior education through 
which they may achieve their highest potential.

Principal’s Message
Dear Parents,

We are nearly the end of the final quarter of the 2016–2017 school year. Right now, 
your student’s focus should be on a strong finish, and you can help. Your attention 
and involvement in that finish will reinforce the importance you place on education, 
dedication, and performance. Please take these steps to support your student during 
this critical time:

•	 Reinforce positive and successful school habits. Homework, test preparation, and 
attendance are key factors in a strong finish to the school year.

•	 Access and review your student’s class progress and testing schedules on our 
website: www.seminoleridge.org.

•	 Help your student set goals and create an appropriate plan to improve current 
weaknesses and prepare for final exams.

•	 Coach your student to increase focus and effort. ‘Coasting’ is a natural temptation—
but a deadly tendency at the conclusion of the school year.

Your involvement is a tremendous positive factor for a strong finish. Your interest, 
willingness, and dedication to helping your child succeed provides an unmistakable 
and often-appreciated message—your child will thank you for it someday. Should 
you or your student require any additional assistance, please let us know.

On behalf of our faculty, staff, and administration, I wish you all the best this summer.

Sincerely,

James C. Campbell, Ph.D.
Principal
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Monday, May 22: Graduation: 12 pm 
(South Florida Fairgrounds)

Graduates are to be at their designated area of the 
Fairgrounds no later than 10:30 am. All guests must 
have a ticket. The ceremony will begin at 12 pm. Expo 
Center doors will close at 11:30 am and reopen at 
12:15 pm.

Project Graduation Celebration 
Monday, May 22

9:00 pm – 2:00am (gym)
SRHS reserves the right to deny admittance to any 
SRHS graduate. The celebration is ONLY for seniors 
who graduated from SRHS earlier in the day. A photo 
ID is required for entry. Graduates are admitted from 
9:00-10:00 pm and no one will be permitted to leave the 
celebration before the evening is over, unless picked up 
by a parent.

http://www.keiseruniversity.edu
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Health Care District of Palm Beach County
From the desk of your Health Care District school nurse:

As the school year comes to an end, it will be necessary for you to pick up your child’s 
medication from the clinic.

You may pick up any extra medication between now and Friday, June 2, Mondays 
through Fridays from 7:00 to 3:00. Any medication not picked up after that day will be 
disposed of properly.

Please remember that if you need to bring medicine for the 2017-2018 school year, the 
school district requires that a ‘physician authorization of medication/treatment for a 
student at school’ form be filled out and signed by the child’s physician. In addition, a 
photograph of the student must be kept in the clinic file.

The American Academy of Dermatology has named May as ‘National Skin Cancer 
Awareness Month.’ More than 10,000 Americans will die from skin cancer this year. 
Skin cancer is preventable and, if detected early, almost 100 percent curable. Skin 
cancers can appear on any area of the skin, but they often occur where there is a 
mole.

Become familiar with your moles and note any changes. Watch for asymmetry 
(one half does not match the other); border irregularity (the mole’s edges are 
ragged, notched, or blurred); color not uniform (different shades of tan, brown, or 
black; patches of red, white, or blue); and diameter (wider than six millimeters, or 
growing larger).

Practice frequent self-examination of your skin and moles, and consult a dermatologist 
immediately if you see any of your moles exhibit any of these signs.

Guard against skin cancer: guidelines to follow:

•	 avoid the sun between 10:00 and 4:00, when its rays are strongest;
•	 wear clothing that covers as much of the skin as possible;
•	 if you’re outside in the sun, use sunscreen with an SPF of 15 or higher on exposed 

skin;
•	 wear sunglasses to protect your eyes and the sensitive skin around them;
•	 avoid using sunlamps and tanning salons.

Remember that early detection and treatment are the best ways to avoid the suffering 
and death caused by advanced skin cancers!

www.petroverortho.com
http://www.buckeyeplmg.com
http://www.velocitycommunity.org
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Future Business Leaders of America
Future Business Leaders of America members Caitlin Hetchler 
and Emma Thiery will travel to Anaheim this summer to 
represent Seminole Ridge at the FBLA National Leadership 
Conference. The duo won third place in the ‘Hospitality 
Management’ category in district and in state competition to 
be eligible to compete at the national level.

Membership in our Future Business Leaders of America 
chapter is open to all Seminole Ridge students. Contact Mrs. 
Ashurst at candice.ashurst@palmbeachschools.org for more 
information on FBLA, which celebrates 75 years as a career 
and technical educational organization this year.

Business courses offered next school year at Seminole Ridge 
will include Principles of Entrepreneurship, AICE Business, 
and Accounting Applications 1 and 2.

From the Ground Up
The Weitz Academy of Construction at Seminole Ridge High, 
in partnership with Habitat for Humanity, turned over the keys 
of their latest home to a proud new Belle Glade homeowner 
May 4—the fifth house in as many years that our construction 
academy students have built from the ground up in conjunction 
with Habitat for Humanity from the ground up.

SGA
Congratulations to our 2017–2018 Student Government 
Association officers and class representatives:

SGA executive board:

•	 Taylor Lilly, president

•	 Alexis DiBello, first vice-president

•	 Maria Anselmo, second vice-president

•	 Harrison Harding, treasurer

•	 Allison Taylor, recording secretary

•	 Abigail Widrig, corresponding secretary

•	 Kendall Wright, parliamentarian

•	 Bryttany Campbell, historian

Class of 2018 executive board:

•	 Carsyn Bates, president

•	 Kyle Huff, vice-president

•	 Hannah Pardo, treasurer

•	 Brooke Bonincontri, secretary

Class of 2019 executive board:

•	 Domonique Fullwood, president

•	 Olivia Campbell, vice-president

•	 Ireland Ruiz, treasurer

•	 Melisa Velasco, secretary

Class of 2020 executive board:

•	 Ashley Pellicone, president

•	 Brandon Domaceti, vice-president

•	 Aliya Cheatham, treasurer

•	 Britney Rodriguez, secretary

At-large class representatives:

•	 Class of 2018 (seniors): Brooke Champagne, 
Christina DiBello, and Nicole Kuryel;

•	 Class of 2019 (juniors): Ahria Bass, Morgan Doran, 
and Jerry Jerome;

•	 Class of 2020 (sophomores) Collin Berryhill, 
Isabella Martinez, and Sabrina Smith.
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http://app.darellbowenrealty.com/BR141/
http://www.chelseainternationaleducation.com
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Athletic Department

The Seminole Ridge athletic department will be hosting sports physicals 
for the 2017–2018 school year on Wednesday evening, May 24 from 
6:00 to 8:00 in the gymnasium. Physicals will be $10.00, and for minor 
students to be seen by the doctor, a parent must be present. A notary will 
be available to notarize paperwork at no charge. Additionally, there will 
be free heart monitoring from 3:00 to 8:00 as well.

Athletics eligibility papers are available now in the front office and will 
also be available in the gym on May 24. Questions? Contact SRHS athletic 
director Mr. Scott Parks in the athletic office: 561-422-2611.

Cheerleading
Tryout dates for the SRHS competitive cheerleading team: Monday, May 
15 through Thursday, May 18 from 3:00 to 5:15. For incoming freshmen: 
Monday, June 5 through Thursday, June 8 from1:00 to 3:00. All tryouts 
will be held in the school cafeteria.

http://www.pba.edu
http://www.FLForeclosureDefense.com
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Advertise in the The Ridge!  This is a wonderful way for your 
company to get community recognition and exposure, and at 

the same time help support your local schools!
Seminole Ridge Community High School

561-422-2600  |  kim.grinder@palmbeachschools.org

A few spots are left! 

We need you!

http://www.ibisanimalhospital.com
http://www.academypublishing.com/advertising.php
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